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Dear Student, 

 

As your time at Furze Platt Senior School might soon be ending, the Exams Office has compiled some key post exams 

information: 

 

Results Collection 

GCSE GCE 

Thursday, 24th August 2017 (Main Hall) Thursday, 17th August 2017 (Main Hall) 

Year 11  10:00 am – 12:30 pm Year 13  9:00 am – 12:30pm 

Year 9/10  11:00 am – 12:30 pm Year 12  10:00 am – 12:30pm 

Results will not be given out by phone, fax or e-mail. 

If you cannot attend Results Day in person, please visit the school website under Parents – Exam Information and 

complete the Results Collection Form. 

 

Certificate Collection 

Exam Certificates are important legal documents and will be available for collection for Years 11, 12 and 13 from the 

Exams Office from November. If you cannot pick up your Certificates, please visit the school website and complete the 

Certificate Collection Form. 

 

Note from the Finance Office: sQuid Account 

Please also make sure to empty your sQuid account before leaving school as no refunds can be given. 

 

In case of further questions, please come to the Exams Office or email at exams@furzeplatt.net. 

 

Thank you, 

Exams Office 

           

School leaver email address collection 

School email accounts will be closed for school leavers shortly after the academic year finishes. In cases of results, 
enquiries about results, access to scripts, Certificate collection etc. it is vital that the school holds record of an active 
email contact address. Please fill in your details below and return to the Exams Office by 26th May 2017: 

 
Name in capitals Email address (please write clearly) 

 

Alumni Club 
If you would like to receive news about the school, to let us know what you are doing now or to find out how you could help Furze 

Platt Senior School, please consider joining the official Alumni club. 

 Yes, please sign me up for the FPSS Alumni Club* 

Student signature 

*By ticking and signing you confirm you would like to receive school updates and your email address being stored securely by Furze Platt Senior School. 
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